From: Michael Gutierrez-Madrigal <mmadrigal@unomaha.edu>

Sent: Thursday, September 18, 2025 9:24 AM

Subject: Now Open: UHOP Scholarship Application for 2026 - 2027 Cohort

Good morning,

We are pleased to announce that the **Urban Health Opportunities Program (UHOP)** scholarship application for the **2026–2027 cohort** is now open.

UHOP is a collaborative pipeline program between the **University of Nebraska at Omaha (UNO)** and the **University of Nebraska Medical Center (UNMC)**, designed to support aspiring physicians on their journey to medical school.

The program offers a wide range of benefits, including:

- Tuition assistance at UNO
- **Guaranteed admission** to UNMC's M.D. program (upon meeting program requirements)
- Priority enrollment in undergraduate courses
- Comprehensive MCAT preparation
- A supportive, cohorted learning community with dedicated advising
- And much more!

UHOP uses a holistic admissions process, and we strongly encourage all interested students to apply.

To learn more about the scholarship and application process, please visit the link below:

[UHOP Information and Application]

For questions, please contact the UNO Health Careers Resource Center at unohealthcareers@unomaha.edu

Thank you,

## Mike J. Gutierrez-Madrigal, M.A.

He|Him|His

Pre-Health Advisor and Community Outreach Specialist

UNO Health Careers Resource Center (HCRC) | Allwine Hall 307

University of Nebraska at Omaha | unomaha.edu

6001 Dodge Street, Omaha, NE 68182

Phone: 402-554-6706

Email: mmadrigal@unomaha.edu

Woo | Communication | Positivity | Includer | Connectedness

